level service. The survey is estimated to take 5-10 minutes to complete and is anonymous:

Click <u>here</u> for the anonymous link to the survey. You will note in the survey an option to identify your department, which is optional.

Request for proposal (RFP): SMU-Bush Institute post-doctoral program – The Office of the Provost, in partnership with the George W. Bush Institute, is pleased to announce the creation of a new post-doctoral fellowship program with the goals of encouraging collaborative research between SMU and the Institute and increasing the number of post-doctoral fellows at SMU.

All SMU tenured and tenure-track faculty are eligible to submit proposals and to serve as PI. All faculty, including non-tenured-tenure-track faculty, may serve as co-PI on proposals and awards. One proposal may be submitted per year per PI. There are no restrictions on the number of proposals on which a faculty member can serve as co-PI. Proposals must be submitted by May 2, 2022, to provost@smu.edu in 11-point or greater font and not exceed two, 8.5. x 11 pages in length. Click here for additional information.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Southern Methodist University

https://www.smu.edu/provost

Moxid Changers Shaned Here